
 

 

 
 

RAPTOR NEWS  
 

 

Mr. Villalpando September 4th, 2020 
 

Hello Raptor Families, 

 

 

I wanted to take a moment to share some members of our Raptor Squad in Action! We are all enjoying working 

with your Mini-Raptors and all of you.  Thank you for your continued support and collaboration.  Your 

partnership has allowed us to maximize our learning opportunities and build powerful relationships.  

 

As we prepare for the upcoming weeks, please see some of our upcoming events.  I also want to extend a 

friendly reminder that Tuesday, September 8th is the start of our Distance Learning Compressed Schedule.  

 

Please enjoy your 3-Day weekend and know we appreciate all you do.  



 

Raptor Events  

 

PTC Meeting  

Join us for our upcoming PTC Meeting this Monday, September 7th at 4 pm.  Meet our new Board and learn 

our plans for the 20-21 school year.  

PTC Zoom Link Here 

 

Riego Creek SWAG Online Store  

Please visit our online store to see and purchase the latest Raptor Gear.  Our online store will be open through 

September 19th.  

Riego Creek Swag Online Store Here  

 

Raptor Schoolwide Fundraiser 

We have partnered with ​Step It Up​ to help us kick off our inaugural fundraiser for Riego Creek.  Our goal is to 

raise the funds needed to build opportunities, experiences, and memories that will enrich the lives of all our 

Mini-Raptors.  ​We will launch our fundraiser Monday, September 14th.  ​Stay tuned for more 

information!  

 

Virtual Scholastic Book Fair  

Our incredible Library Media Specialist, Mrs. Nicole has set Riego Creek up for our first-ever Book Fair! Please 

stay tuned for more information to come.   Book Fair starts on September 21st! 

 

Respectfully,  

Mr. Villalpando  

 

https://rcsdk8-org.zoom.us/j/82240643619?pwd=dWpDY0pjNmJNbHRUcGZKOXN6RUVKQT09
https://www.storessimple.com/promoteme/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=7684&prodgroupbypass=true

